
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 23-628 11th December 2023 
 

 
Your request  
You requested the following:  
 

I am interested to know if any new or existing pharmacy contracts are available.  

I am particularly interested as various late night pharmacies have shut e. G. Newport 
sainsbury Thornhill etc.  
 

 
Our response  
 

We are unable to respond to this request as it is not valid under the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000. If you still wish to access this information you could contact our Procurement 
department who may be able to help you. The relevant contact details are available on our 
website but they are also provided below.   

 


